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The Fund Finance Association's young professionals initiative, Next Generation, announced its
official launch and inaugural event this week. The group intends to be a forum for young
professionals focused on education, networking and mentorship opportunities. The event is
scheduled for January 30, 2019 in London and includes a breakfast panel titled, "What Can a
Career in Fund Finance Look Like for You?" A network reception follows. Additional events are
in the planning stages in both London and the United States. For more information or to RSVP
for the event, visit the FFA's website at www.fundfinanceassociation.com.
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